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Dr. Nicholas Benson, ACLC Co-Convener of Los Angeles, a Blessed Central Family, has passed away on 

January 26 due to heart issues which he battled for many years. He and his wife, Dr. Eva Benson, has 

been a clergy couple actively involving in ACLC, WFWP, and was known well in Pasadena and LA 

Christian community. Let us pray for his safe transition, and for his family. He is survived by his wife, 

Dr. Eva Benson, and his two sons, Joshua and Caleb. 

Seonghwa Service information: 

The Service will be held at the Pasadena House with limited attendance by invitation only. 

We welcome everyone to attend on Facebook Live. Join us on Sunday, Feb. 6 @ 7 pm PST. 

www,facebook,com/LAfamilychurch 
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Rev. Mark Tengan, marktengan@ gmail,com 

Min. Susan Munsell, marksusan82@ hotmail,com 


